MCCGJA DIRECTORS MEETING MINUTES
Monday, May 1, 2023
1:30 p.m.

· The meeting was called to order at 1:30 p.m.  In attendance:  Jack Nixon, Larry Bauer, Dave Bonfilio, Tom Borden, Janeko Bower, Jim Bridgeman, Dick Gunn, Deborah Haase, Kevin Hagerty, Penny Moreci and Sally Pennypacker.   

· Minutes of the meeting of April 3, 2023 were approved.  

· Treasurer’s Report:  Kevin reported there has been no notable action in regards to the association’s balance which remains at $8,112.73.  He asked that all invoices (bills, rental fees, insurance) be submitted as soon as possible for payment/reimbursements.

· Social:  Sally reported arrangements for the June 21 Luncheon meeting are close to complete.  The food choices remain to be determined.  It was Moved, Seconded and Passed that we invite Josh Fryday to be the speaker.  She said David Gabriel has offered to contact him.  The topic will be the speaker’s choice (diversity, volunteerism, etc.).  Invited guests will include Judge Chou, Heather, the featured speaker and possibly Renee.  Jim will send “Save the Date” notices to the membership and Jack will submit a letter to be included with said notice.  

· Nominations will be accepted for next year’s officers.  Janeko has agreed to serve as President and Spencer will serve as Vice President.  Scott Smith was considered as Secretary.   

· Selection:  Tom reported 64 final applicants (25 women, 39 men).  He thanked Larry for the Webinar idea which proved to be helpful for several applicants who elected to hold their applications for next year.  Plans are in place for the mock meeting exercises and interviews to begin.  We have 24 Interviewers (16 men and 8 women).  Tom will distribute final details via email later today. 

· Membership and Communications:  Jim reminded us that we have a total of 179 members including this year’s panel.  Seventy-two are life members, leaving 107 potential dues members.  He reminded everyone to “renew your membership.”  Jack questioned whether life memberships should continue.  It was discussed and decided that we should all start promoting association membership immediately.

· Next meeting:	June 5, 2023
La Toscana, 12 Noon

· The meeting adjourned at 2:33 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
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